Hi Ann

Thanks for getting back to me, | understand about the tennis courts - no problem.

Would it be possible, if the Rec is not being used on a Monday afternoon anyway to arrange a ‘pay
per head’ fee that | pay to you depending on my numbers? This way, it ensures | have enough
participants at each session to cover the costs but it would also mean as the classes grow in
popularity that | could be paying you more than the £19+VAT. | have this arrangement in place with
the facility | use in Wotton and they are paid £1 per head for each participant. Would this be
something we could at least trial through April so | can check the demand of the session before

committing additional payments?

Thanks

On 11 Mar 2019, at 13:30, Ann Lyon <admin@dursleytowncouncil.gov.uk> wrote:

Hello Alice

Thank you for your telephone call today regarding the use of the War Memorial Recreation Ground
in Dursley for buggy exercise classes. | regret we cannot offer you the use of the tennis courts for
this activity as we need them to be available to tennis players during the day. However, we would
be pleased if you would like to use the main recreation ground for your classes. As discussed, the
charge from 1st April 2019 would be £19.00 +vat per class. We do not currently have any bookings

for the Recreation Ground for Monday afternoons.

| have attached an application pack for your information and would be pleased if you could complete
this and return it to us should you wish to proceed. Please give us a ring in the office should you

have any queries.
Best regards

Ann Lyon



